
LSRUR 2016-17 Annual Training Report 

This we have had training sessions on: 

The Tackle (CMOD) 

Assistant Referee x 2 

New tackle law 

U18 County game observation 

Understanding the Game (CMOD) 

Player Management 

Coaches’ Expectations 

Positioning 

Front Row 

Scrum 

Positioning 

Player Management 

Presentation by Matt Tait  

Maul 

Touch Rugby Officiating  

Safeguarding  

Two fitness tests 

 

Attendance has been really good all year with an average attendance of around 8 people. 

 

The RFU has delivered two open Level 2 refereeing courses. From May 2017 the course will undergo 

some changes with the main emphasis on a greater proportion of practical experience.  

 

The CMOD delivered at a Society members’ meeting had 4 non-Society attendees and the session on 

the new tackle law had 3 non-Society members attend. Hopefully this trend will continue and 

increase. 

 

Paul Macmillan 

Training Officer 

 


